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As a wife, mother, grandmother and Professional Career, woman, I STRONGLY 

oppose this! It scares me to the core, the danger this bill can put my family in by the 

restrictions it carries for me and my family to easily protect our selves and each other! 

There are too many outside human dangers from criminals (not law abiding) that are 

being given free will to do as they please and no punishment for their unlawful 

actions. SHAME on you Oregon Government and Oregon Governor for the lies, false 

information, and embellished full of lies facts. And for portraying the overwhelming 

percentage of law abiding citizens of handguns and fire arms as the criminals and the 

criminals as being innocent victims. Giving no STRICT punishment to the criminals, 

but instead, criminalizing the law abiding innocent gun owner citizens. I am ANGRY 

at you and ashamed of you all Governor and Legislators!  


